
 

  

 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 
THURSDAY, MARCH 11, 2021 

5:30 P.M. 
 

GLENDALE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE 
7301 NORTH 58TH AVENUE, GLENDALE, AZ  85301 

 
On Thursday, March 11, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. the Glendale Elementary School District Governing Board will conduct 
a second Public Meeting to hear public comments on the proposed boundary changes and school 
closures/repurposing for the following schools: 
 

Phase I 2021-2022 School Year: 
Isaac E. Imes School Closure  

Students reassigned to Glenn F. Burton, Glendale Landmark and Harold W. Smith Schools 
 

Melvin E. Sine School Closure 
Students reassigned to Glenn F. Burton and Horizon Schools 

 
 

Phase II 2022-2023 School Year: 
Coyote Ridge School Closure/Repurpose 
Students reassigned to Discovery School 

 
Desert Garden School Closure/Repurpose 

Students reassigned to Challenger and Don Mensendick Schools 
 

Bicentennial North School Closure 
Students reassigned to Bicentennial South and Don Mensendick Schools 

 
The Governing Board may take action regarding any or all of the above referenced proposed school closures, 
repurposing and boundary changes at the public meeting on March 11, 2021 after hearing public comment. 
 
 
 


